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Liana Campos

From: Keith Baarsch <kbinsb@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2021 11:30 AM
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Hollister Ave Roundabout
Attachments: 031219-Goleta-Roundabout-Map-JM-1080.jpg

Greetings, Goleta City Council Members 
I am  a resident of Rancho Goleta Lakeside Mobile Home Park on vWard 
Drive.  I have a few concerns with the roundabouts on Hollister Avenue. My 
concern is will a new mobile home coming from 101 to Ward Drive will it be 
able to make the turns. Some of the mobilehome alone are over 60'long. If 
they have to drive over a center island to make the turn it might break 
the trailer axles. Also the roundabout to the on ramp to 217 might be a 
problem for the old homes leaving. 
I have also talked with John Givens (John Givens Farms on Ward Drive) and 
he said he gets truck tractor doubles and this may also be a problem.  
I have attached a picture of the roundabouts. 
Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Keith Baarsch 
805-680-1770 




